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Achieving More Together as God’s Children 

School News: 
 
Zoolab 
 
Year 1 had an amazing visit from Rob and some    
interesting creatures.  We got to meet and learn about 
a Giant African Snail, a Salamander, an  American 
Corn Snake, Cockroaches, Rats and even a Tarantula 
named Tara!  The children were very excited and very 
brave when handling these unusual animals.  We are 
really enjoying our animals topic. 
 
Year 2 
 
We had a great time at the    Syn-
agogue.  We learnt a lot about Ju-
daism and our excellent        be-
haviour was commented on. 
 
Greenfield Sunnydale Campus 
 
Our Year 5 children had a fantastic experience at 
Greenfield Sunnydale Campus on Tuesday.  They all 
thoroughly enjoyed themselves, as their DVDs show! 
 

Star of the Week - 17th April 2015 
 
Nursery am    -  Mea 
Nursery pm    -  Oscar 
Reception      -  Stephen 
Class 1     -   Nathan 
Class 2     -   Leah 
Class 3     -   John-James 
Class 4     -   Alex 
Class 5     -   Whole Class 
Class 6     -  Charlotte 

 
Star of the Week -  1st May 2015 

 
Nursery am  -  Maisie 
Nursery pm  -  Oscar  
Reception    -  Frances 
Class 1    -  Marley 
Class 2    -  Amber 
Class 3    -  McKenzie 
Class 4    -  Ebony 
Class 5     -  Josh 
Class 6    -  Damien 

Diary Dates:  
  

Mon 4th May school closed for Bank Holiday 
 
Tues 5th May  -  Year 5 visit to Head of Steam 
 
Wed 6th May  -  Rev. David After School Club 
 
Fri 8th May  -  Police and CSI visit Year 3 
 

W/C 11th May - SATS Week for Year 6 
 

Mon 18th May  -  Robinwood Meeting for Yr 5  
       Parents 3.00pm 
Wed 20th May  -  Rev. David After School Club 
 

Fri 22nd May school closes for holiday  
 Children return to school Wednesday 3rd June 

Early Years: 
 
We started this half term with the 
arrival of 10 chicken eggs.  We 
waited excitedly to see how many 
would hatch.  After two days they 
started ‘pipping’ and by the end of 
the week we had 10 baby chicks!  
All the children learnt how to care 
for the chicks and enjoyed    
watching them grow and flourish. 
 

The Botanical Gardens 

Reception enjoyed a super trip to 
the Botanical Gardens and     
despite a few showers, we            
appreciated the environment in 
Springtime.  We took shelter in 
the greenhouse when it rained 
and loved playing in the wigwam. 
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